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We are already attracting people that are able bodied but are unable to support 

themselves. We need to stop rewarding this behavior. Everyone that is able bodied 

needs to work to support themselves.  

As for providing food stamps/cards for people who should not even be in the 

Coubtry? This must be a joke. All benefits that are available should be for legal 

residents and citizens..not people who broke the law by entering this Country without 

permission.  

 


